


 
 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation workers logged more than 35,000 hours 
clearing ice and snow over Christmas weekend, members of the Oklahoma 
Transportation Commission were told at their Monday, Jan. 11 meeting. More than 
1,000 employees plowed roadways and applied 50,000 tons of salt and sand at a cost 
of $4 million – for state highways and interstates alone.  
 



 
 
 
Members of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission were apprised of an 
upcoming visit by U.S. Rep. James Oberstar, D-Minn., chairman of the House 
Transportation and Infrastructure Committee, by Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation Director Gary Ridley, at their meeting Monday, Jan. 11. Oberstar is 
expected to tour three federally funded highway projects Monday, Jan. 18, along 
with U.S. Rep. Mary Fallin, R-Okla., who is also a member of the committee. 


